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Christopher Rizzo Speaks at National Association of Homebuilders 
Conference
April 26, 2012 / less than a minute

The National Association of Homebuilders invited environmental counsel Christopher Rizzo to speak about “exclusionary zoning” at its annual 
legal conference on April 14, 2012. The annual conference focuses on environmental and land-use issues of concern to developers around the 
country, including local laws that make building affordable housing difficult or impossible (i.e., exclusionary zoning). NAHB is a client of the firm.

https://www.clm.com/attorney/rizzo_christopher

